
PPER Email 2014-47:  Addendum to TAFDC, EAEDC and SNAP:  Preassembled Voter 
Registration Packets (Issued 12/30/2014) 

PPER Email 2014-45 described the new process of distributing preassembled Voter Registration 
packets to applicants and clients at in-person covered transactions.  In-person covered 
transactions are applications, reevaluations and recertifications, as well as in-office changes of 
address. 

Because all of these clients are now receiving mail-in voter registration forms, the Voter 
Registration Option Form (i.e., Declination form) does not need to be signed.  Accordingly, staff 
no longer need to collect and file these Voter Registration Option forms.  Additional changes to 
the voter registration process will be forthcoming, including BEACON procedures. 

Case managers and staff are reminded that they must continue to offer assistance to all applicants 
and clients regarding the voter registration process. 

 


